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Helen Phillips

From: Lange, Martin P (DOH) <martin.lange@alaska.gov>
Sent: Thursday, March 27, 2025 10:09 AM
To: House Finance
Subject: Letter of Support for HB 73
Attachments: 20250211-ACoA-HB73-SB76Signed.pdf

Dear Representative Foster, 
 
On behalf of the Alaska Commission on Aging, I am writing to express our strong support for House 
Bill 73. 
 
The Commission believes this legislation is important for closing a gap that exist for adequately caring 
for all of Alaska’s Seniors. Complex Care Residential Homes are vital for seniors with complex 
behavioral, medical, and disability-related needs. 
 
Attached to this email, please find a formal letter from the Commission detailing our position and the 
reasons for our support of HB 73. 
 
We appreciate your consideration of our views on this matter. Please do not hesitate to contact us if 
you require further information or wish to discuss the Commission's perspective in more detail. 
 
Thank you for your time and service to the people of Alaska. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Marty Lange 
ExecuƟve Director - Alaska Commission on Aging  
907-465-4793 | aging.alaska.gov | Follow ACoA on Facebook 
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